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BY EMAIL  

 
November 18, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (ENGLP) 
 Application for 2025 Rates – South Bruce Service Area 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0238 
  
On August 15, 2024, ENGLP filed its Custom IR update to establish 2025 rates (the 
Application). Procedural Order No. 1 was issued on September 24, 2024, providing a 
process for interrogatories, response to interrogatories, written submission and reply 
submission. OEB staff filed a written submission on November 1, 2024. ENGLP filed a 
reply submission on November 12, 2024.  

As part of ENGLP’s reply submission, ENGLP noted that the draft rate schedule, 
included in the Application filed on August 15, 2024, did not have updated rates. 
ENGLP filed an updated draft rate schedule as Appendix A with its reply submission.  

OEB staff has reviewed ENGLP’s updated draft rate schedule and has no concerns with 
the updated draft rate schedule filed with ENGLP’s reply submission.  

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Arturo Lau, Advisor at 
Arturo.Lau@oeb.ca. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Arturo Lau 
Advisor, Natural Gas 
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